COMMUNICATION - C7
ITEM 4

Committee of the Whole
(Public Hearing)

July 7, 2020

rrom: -

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 9:40 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] 9630 Islington Inc.

In response to the 5-story residential apartment building, my family and many of my neighbours do
not want it constructed. It would be an eye-sore for many of us who live just off of Napa Valley and
wish that the plaza next to the construction zone does not become surrounded with residential
apartments in the future. Especially with how many elderly we have, as it would be healthier to leave
them clearer horizons. The plaza is also a big hangout place for teenagers and large buildings
surrounding it will heavily change the atmosphere.
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